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One-off Grant to Financially Needy Students 

 

  Pursuant to the 2019-20 Budget passed by the Legislative Council 

on 16 May 2019, a one-off grant of $2,500 will be provided to financially 

needy students to support their learning.  Each needy student pursuing      

pre-primary to post-secondary education who is eligible to receive any 

means-tested financial assistance provided by Student Finance Office (SFO) 

of this Agency in the 2019/20 academic year will be given the one-off grant 

of $2,500.    

 

  SFO will arrange to disburse the one-off grant of $2,500 to the 

designated bank accounts of the eligible applicants through autopay starting 

from end September / October 2019.  Applicants need not submit a 

separate application for the one-off grant.   
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